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This bill states it will allow a collective bargaining unit to
independently represent different classes of workers within the bi-
state development agency. This bill also states it will allow
multiple collective bargaining units to exist within the bi-state
development agency.

This bill requires labor disputes involving representation to be
settled through arbitration. If any of these disputes arises in
the operation of any public transportation service, such dispute
must be submitted to an arbitration board, the composition of which
is specified in the bill.

This bill is the same as HB 2587 (2016).


